
 Village of Thornville Public Notice: 

 MANDATORY BOIL ORDER 

 WEDNESDAY JULY 9TH AT 12:20PM 
 The Village of Thornville, along with all Northern Perry Water customers 
 who receive water from the Village, is currently under a   BOIL ORDER   due 
 to  a chlorine system issue at the water wells  . 

 It is  essential (Required)  that customers boil all  water used in the 
 preparation of food and beverage for consumption for 2 minutes. 

 This Boil Order will be in effect until further notice. 

 ●  Drinking water (including pets) 
 ●  Brushing teeth 
 ●  Baby formula 
 ●  Washing produce 
 ●  Preparing food 
 ●  Coffee, tea, lemonade, etc. 
 ●  Ice cubes should be thrown out 

 Water used for laundry, showering/shaving, and water grass or plants is safe to 
 use without boiling. 

 We appreciate your understanding and cooperation as we work to ensure 
 the safety and quality of your water supply. 

 If you have any questions, please call The Village Office at 
 740-246-6020 or after office hours call 740-739-0297. 


